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To: Jon Bryant
Subject: Re: Carriages - representation - L1/21/0683
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Dear Jon

My representation is regarding the prevention of public nuisance and 1 have supplied the
council with mobile phone footage.

Regards
Gary Rice

Get QOutlook for Android

From: Jon Bryant <jb>

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 5:30:53 PM

To: Gary rice <redacted>

Subject: RE: Carriages - representation - LI/21/0683

Dear Gary

For completeness could you confirm that your representation is made under the Licensing
Objective of the prevention of public nuisance and that you have supplied the Council with
mobile phone footage of the premises being open and trading at 22:45 hours on evening,
confirmed when you spoke with a member of staff at the door.

Kind regards

Jon

Jon Bryant

Senior Licensing Officer
Mid Sussex District Council
Environmental Health
redacted
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‘Working together for a better Mid Sussex’

From: Gary rice <redacted>

Sent: 09 August 2021 17:15

To: Jon Bryant <jb>

Subject: Carriages - representation - LI/21/0683

Dear Jon

We would like to put in a representation against the proposed new license at The Carriage in
Crawley Down.

The proposed closing time of 23:30 on Friday nights, Saturday nights and bank holidays would
cause a considerable amount of noise emanating from the establishment especially in the warm
weather when the outside areas are in use and we have our window's open. Having people
gathered outside number 12 old station close (a cocktail bar) gone 22:00 every Friday and
Saturday night just isnt taking into account the nearby residents home lifes, when did the
last cocktail bar open in a residential close ?

The current hours of operation are all ready causing us a considerable amount of stress,
the establishment is rarely closed at 22:30 on Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays. We are
currently suffering from noise of cars/taxi coming and going, drunken noise of customers
when they are "on or off the premises’ this will only get worse and drag into the early
hours of the morning if the new license get approved.

Regards
Gary Rice
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The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally
exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of
this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this
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email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is
intended only to be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named
addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its
attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the
sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email
and its attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any
attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We
have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise
you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments.
Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability
of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may
result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.



